
Hi everyone in 7LS! 

 

Here are a few pictures of our amazing pupils, to cheer everyone up in these strange 

times… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you can imagine, we are all missing the children so much but we are thinking about 

you all every day and hoping to put some fun activities on our website for you to have a 

look at and help us to all feel connected.  

For now, just saying hi and please look after yourselves and be safe! 

 

Love from everyone in the 7LS class team – Melanie, Gail A, Gail K, Hannah and 

Sharon! 


